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November, 2019

Dear Families,

Menzies Creek School Council has approved the school's payment charges for 2019.

Staff have selected items making every effort to keep the cost to a minimum, whilst still retaining
quality and value for money.

In 2019 we have managed to keep the cost of the Individual Booklist materials the same.

Increases have occurred in:

• Requirements for Auslan and GEM
Plot to Pot (due to food costs)
Technology

Our aim is to ensure that the costs are affordable for all parents. If you anticipate difficulty making
payments, please make an appointment to speak to Tanya Cooke (Principal) or Lee Jenkins
[Business Manager], to discuss possible support options and flexible payment arrangements. Your
status will be kept strictly confidential.

Please find attached the following information for Menzies Creek Primary School Payments for
2019:

Parent Payment Information
Parent Payment Charges Form

The above documents can be found on our website along with the following information:

• ^ DET parent Payment Policy and Implementation
• Menzies Creek Parent Payment Policy and Implementation
• Frequently Asked Questions for Parents

Supporting Families Experiencing Hardship- Questions and Answers

Y^ours sincerely,
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ranya-^ooke
Principal
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Rowan Coxhead

School Council President

12 School Road
Menzies Creek VIC 3159
Australia

T (03) 9754 3695
E menzies.creek.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
menziesps.vic.edu.au


